
Public Notice   

February 8, 2022 Council Meeting to be Held Virtually 

 

 

Prineville City Council Meeting will be held by telephonic communications and video 

transmission due to the increase in COVID-19 Omicron variant cases in Crook County and the 

City’s commitment to eliminate the exposure and spread of the COVID-19 Omicron variant. 

Citizens may listen to the City Council Meeting by telephone by calling 346-248-7799 

Meeting ID: 947 5839 2608 Passcode: 123456 at the time of the meeting or by viewing the 

live stream on the city Facebook page.   

   

Written comments may be submitted to City Council by mail at City of Prineville, ATTN: Lisa 

Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754, or by email at 

cityhall@cityofprineville.com.   Any written comments must be received no later than February 

7th, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. and must include the sender’s name and address to be included in the 

official meeting record.  

 
 


